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Cancellation of Walk-in-Interview  
 

 
The Walk-in-Interview for carring out its project work titled “Study of presence of 
heavy metal in the fishes and vegetables grown within East Kolkata Wetlands 
(EKW) area and possible remedial measures”. Which was supposed to be held on 
25th April, 2023 is hereby cancelled due to some unavoidable circumstances. 
 

Chief Administrative  Officer, IESWM 


